
Your negotiating team settled 
a grievance with the employer 
and signed a new Letter of 
Understanding (LOU). This new LOU 
ensures you receive paid orientation 
if you are assigned to a new floor.

LOU #4 is now part of your collective 
agreement, which you can read in 
full on the AUPE Website. 

Next meeting dates

Our next bargaining meetings are 
scheduled for January 23 and 24. 
Wear red on these dates to show 
support! 

Wearing red sends a clear message 
to the employer that we are all 
paying attention to how they treat 
us. If you take any photos of you 
and your coworkers wearing red, 
send them to photos@aupe.org to 
be featured on social media. Let’s 
spread the solidarity across AUPE!
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If you have any questions or 
concerns about this bargaining 
update, please contact a member 
of your negotiating team or the 
Member Resource Centre, toll-free, 
at 1-800-232-7284.
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